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TOWN OF VINCENT

Administration & Civic Centre

244 Vincent Street (cnr Loftus)
Leederville, Western Australia 6007
PO Box 82, Leederville WA 6902

Telephone (08) 9273 6000
Facsimile (08) 9273 6099

Dear Resident/Owner TTY (08) 9273 6078
Web: www.vincent.wa.gov.au

Email: mail @vincent.wa.gov.au

16 February 2007

TOWN OF VINCENT BOUNDARY CHANGES

As you may be aware the Town of Vincent submitted a proposal to the Local Government
Advisory Board to have its boundaries altered to include the area in which you live or own

property.

On 9 February 2007 the Town was advised of the Minister for Local Government, John
Bowler's decision regarding the proposed boundary changes.

The Town is pleased to announce that the Minister has approved of the proposal to transfer a
part of Glendalough east of the Mitchell Freeway from the City of Stirling into the Town.

The transfer of control of the part of Glendalough east of the Mitchell Freeway will be
effective as of 1 July 2007.

The transition from one local government to another will take some time to enact and the
Town will work closely with the City of Stirling to ensure that a smooth change-over takes
place with as little impact on residents, ratepayers and business proprietors in the area as
possible. The Town will not have any control over the areas until 1 July 2007 and as such is
not able to provide specific information to people regarding rates, planning and/or other
matters. Until the change-over please contact the City of Stirling with any queries you may
have regarding your services and/or development plans.

One of the driving forces behind the people of Glendalough wanting to come over to the
Town was a desire to have the area's name changed to Mt Hawthorn. Once the Town assumes
responsibility for this area the Town will engage in extensive community consultation about
such a proposal. It is the Town's intention to ensure that the needs and expectations of all of
our community are met. At this time, no definitive statement can be made.

The Town will keep the community informed of progress relating to the transition to the
Town and looks forward to welcoming east Glendalough to our close-knit and inclusive

community in due course.

Y ours sincerely

A, JP
CUTIVE OFFICER
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“Enhancing and celebrating our diverse community”



